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“It's not only children who grow.  Parents do too.  As much as we watch to see what our children do with their lives, they are watching us to see what we do with ours.  I can't tell my children to reach for the sun.  All I can do is reach for it, myself.”  ~Joyce Maynard








PSAB Meeting: Friday February 19th  -  11 to 12pm  Room 212 at Center


Attendance at each meeting equals 5 PSAB points.





Meet the new members!!!


Professor Sally Nalven  	Faculty Advisor � HYPERLINK "mailto:snalven@sdccd.edu.com" ��snalven@sdccd.edu.com� 	(619) 388-7681





Carmen Gomez 		President 


� HYPERLINK "mailto:Carmenita2000@yahoo.com" ��Carmenita2000@yahoo.com�  	(619) 925-2597





Monika Tayal 		Vice President 


� HYPERLINK "mailto:monikatayal78@gmail.com" ��monikatayal78@gmail.com�     (858) 231-8611





Megan Arndt 		Treasurer 


mommymegz030107@aim.com (814) 746-1549





Salsabil El-Mezain		Secretary 


� HYPERLINK "mailto:mezain_gurls@yahoo.com" ��mezain_gurls@yahoo.com�      (858) 436-4053





Susana Martin 		Public Relations Officer 


� HYPERLINK "mailto:susanah.martin@hotmail.com" ��susanah.martin@hotmail.com� (619) 274-2765





Kanchan Farkiya		Senator 


� HYPERLINK "mailto:crfarkiya@yahoo.com" ��crfarkiya@yahoo.com�    	858-357-1988





Lisa Le			Senator


� HYPERLINK "mailto:Lisaple@hotmail.com" ��Lisaple@hotmail.com� 	 (714) 858-4510





http://psabmiramarcollege.weebly.com





A note from the President, 


            Let me begin by saying how excited I am to be a part of the PSAB. Being a part of the Miramar Child Development Center for the past year has been a wonderful journey. I’ve had the privilege and opportunity to experience this environment with my two children, amazing parents, students, staff, educators, and an all around great vibe of this CDC. I’ve been beyond pleased and impressed with every aspect of my time spent here that I felt it was time to give back. I, along with the members of this year’s PSAB board are eager to tackle the agenda of fundraisers, meetings, socials, Art Show, and various Programs along the way. As well as leaving the door open for any and all suggestions to make this PSAB ours, created from the heart.  I know we are all very busy parents and students, but I ask you all to challenge yourselves this semester for no other person but you! Let’s see what we can accomplish when we all possess this mentality.


             I’ll be looking forward to seeing all of you at our first meeting February 19th


Good luck to all for a great semester!


Carmen Gomez
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